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Perth and Kinross Council are proposing to make changes to the schools admissions policy for the 

coming session 2020-2021. 

 

Click here to read the consultative document.  

 

It is important that all stakeholders are informed of the proposal and have the opportunity to share 

their views.  

 

Dr John Laird HMI from Education Scotland will be in school on Thursday 30 January 2020 to hear 

opinions from pupils, parents/carers and staff. Parents/carers are invited to attend a consultation 

meeting at 4:30pm.  

 

Please note, this consultation session is purely for the purposes of gathering local views and is not 

intended to clarify the document or answer queries. Attendance is optional however if you intend to 

come along, please click here to book your space. 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity to have your views heard. 

 

KHS Communications  

PKC Schools Admissions Proposal  

 

What: Meeting on Thursday 30 January 2020 

When: 4:30 – 5pm 

Where: Loch Leven Community Campus, ICT 1 

 

https://www.pkc.gov.uk/media/45257/School-Admissions-Proposal-Paper/pdf/FINAL_School_Admissions_Proposal_Paper.pdf?m=637108799176600000
https://www.pkc.gov.uk/media/45257/School-Admissions-Proposal-Paper/pdf/FINAL_School_Admissions_Proposal_Paper.pdf?m=637108799176600000
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/pkc-schools-admissions-proposal-consultation-session-tickets-90281966793
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/pkc-schools-admissions-proposal-consultation-session-tickets-90281966793

